

1502 N Market Street, Suite A • Washington, NC 27889 Office: (252) 974-1822 • Direct: (252) 833-2827 www.mideastrpo.com

Transportation Advisory Committee
Dempsey Bond, Jr., Chairman
Charlotte Griffin, Vice-Chairwoman

Technical Coordinating Committee
Brian Alligood, Chairman
Jonas Hill, Vice-Chairman

May 7, 2025

Dominique L. Boyd Eastern Piedmont Group Supervisor NCDOT Transportation Planning Division 1554 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1554

Subject: MERPO Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Planning Work Program

Dear Mr. Boyd:

The Mid-East Rural Planning Organization's Technical Coordinating Committee and Transportation Advisory Committee met in regular session on May 7, 2025. Upon recommendation by the Technical Coordinating Committee, the Transportation Advisory Committee voted to adopt the Fiscal Year 2026-2026 (July 1, 2025 – June 30, 2026) Planning Work Program for the Mid-East Rural Planning Organization.

Sincerely,

Dempsey Bond, Jr., Chairman Transportation Advisory Committee Sam Singleton, Secretary

Mid-East Rural Planning Organization

Cc: Bryant Buck, Mid-East Commission Pat Harris, Mid-East Commission

John Moses, Mid-East Commission